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I-275 and US 19 Highway Lighting Upgrades in Pinellas County 437805-1-52-01

Project Details
Work Type Highway

Lighting
Upgrades

Phase Design
Limits along I-275 and

US 19
City Clearwater

St. Petersburg
County Pinellas
Road I-175

I-275
I-375
US 19

Design Cost $121,000

Contact Information
Design Manager
Mark Dunn
813-975-4248
Mark.Dunn@dot.state.fl.us

Media Contact
  Kris Carson
  813-975-6060
  Kristen.Carson@dot.state.fl.us

About
This project will upgrade the highway lighting to LED lights at the
following locations: 

I-275 at I-175
I-275 at I-375
US 19 between Countryside Boulevard and Republic Drive

This project is currently in the design phase.

Construction activities are anticipated to begin in 2030.


